
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 16th October 2020 

Yesterday we had a visit from the school nurse to carry out vision screening 

for our Year 1 pupils.  Those who needed a follow up test were handed letters 

to give to their parents/carers. 

 

Please remember the school will be closed on Friday (23rd) for inset day.  We have altered the 

PE day for Years 2-6, next week only they will have PE on Thursday.  Please send your child to 

school wearing their PE kit on the correct day.  There will be no football club next week. 

 

Our school buildings are currently closed to parents/carers therefore if you have any  

concerns at all please contact our school office via phone (01553 828680) or email:  

office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley 

Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week….Next week….Next week….   
Monday 

Music:  Remember your instruments 

Tuesday 

Years R & 1 PE day 

Wednesday 

Individual photos (no sibling photos this year) 

Thursday 

Years 2-6 PE day 

Friday 

INSET:  School closed 

Drop off/pick up times 

Class 1 (Years R & 1) 8:50am-3:15pm 

Class 2 (Years 2, 3 & 4) 8:45am-3:10pm 

Class 3 (Years 5 & 6) 8:55am-3:20pm 

One adult per family.  Please arrive at 

the time set for your child(ren) and  

adhere to social distancing (2m) whilst 

waiting.  Pupils with siblings must arrive/

depart at the time stated for the youngest 

sibling (even if that sibling is absent from 

school).  If your child needs to be collected 

from school by another person you must  

notify the school office.  Due to  

safeguarding we are unable to let your 

child leave school with another person  

unless we have your authorisation.   

 Half-term: 26th—30th October 

 Parent Consultations (phone): 2nd 

November: Bookings only  

 Parent Consultations (zoom):  3rd 

November: Bookings only 

Links have been emailed/text today 

for you to book your consultations. 

Menu: Week 1 



A t t e n d a n c e 

w/c 13th October 2020:  

 Reception: 100% 

 Year 1:   91.25% 

 Year 2:   94.29% 

 Year 3:   85% 

 Year 4:   97.14% 

 Year 5:  98.63% 

 Year 6:   98% 

 Whole school 93.82% 

Congratulations 

Year R (100%) 

This week’s stars are: Darcy (Yr1), 

Daniella (Yr3) & Reece (Yr5) 

Kindness certificates awarded to: 

Olivia(YrR), Alfie(Yr2) & Fern(Yr5) 

Handwriting Award:    

Isabella (YrR) & Archie (Yr4)  

Apologies: last week’s handwriting 

award went to Adam (YrR) not Lilley (Yr1) 

Remember: Certificates are uploaded to Dojo. 

Well done everybody 

Secondary School Applications: The Transfer to Secondary school 2021 application  

process closes on Saturday 31 October 2020.  Year 6 parents/carers: please ensure 

you apply online (www.admissionsonline.norfolk.gov.uk) or request a paper form by calling 

0344 800 8020. 

As the weather is turning 

colder please ensure your child 

comes to school 

with a warm coat. 

Please notify the school office of any changes to your contact details including 

your home address, telephone numbers and email addresses.  Thank you 

For the safety 

of all our pupils 

please do not park or stop on 

the yellow zigzag lines outside 

the school. 


